
 

 

 
 
Mandatory Disclosure 
INSIDE INFORMATION 
 
 
1 February 2017,  5:00 pm 
 
 
MONETA Money Bank, a. s. announces resignation of Mr. Richard Alan Laxer, 
Vice-Chairman of its Supervisory Board 
 
Mr. Richard Alan Laxer was appointed to the Supervisory Board of the bank in April 2016 and has 
been subsequently elected a Vice-Chairman of the Supervisory Board.  
 
During the term of his office Mr. Laxer greatly contributed to the successful IPO of the bank and 
following establishment of MONETA brand on the Czech banking market. 
 
Given the gradual sale down of GE’s remaining stakes in MONETA Money Bank Mr. Laxer decided 
to step down from his office. He will stay in his function until the Annual General Meeting of the 
bank which will take place at the end of April 2017.  
 
Chairman of the Supervisory Board of MONETA Money Bank Mr. Chambers would like to thank 
Mr. Laxer for all his effort and great work he has done for MONETA Money Bank and wishes him 
all the best in his future endeavors. 
 
 
 


